



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery through to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee.

London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Acting Deputy: Ms Fiona Cullen

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 18

24th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to our Maths week from 3rd – 7th February. Please click on the link for details Link:

http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wpcontent/uploads/2016/03/Maths-week-Feb-

2020.pdf It will be great to end this week with a

Dates for your diary

3rd – 7th February - Maths week –

4th February Maths open morning – KS2

5th February Maths open morning EYFS and KS1

7th February 6pm – family Bingo evening in main school hall

10th & 12th March Parent/ Teacher Meetings both sites

Valentine's Day Cake Sale - Friday 14th February

fun Family Bingo evening organised by The Friends – perfect timing!

Lewisham Music

January Newsletter link: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/test-post/

Wednesday Word

Link for the Wednesday Word: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Wednesday-

Word.pdf

Lewisham Children's Healthy Lifestyle programme

We have been asked to share the following link. It is a survey that will take approximately 2 minutes to answer. This survey is to ensure that the service which they deliver is tailor-made to the community which they serve, so they are seeking feedback from families who live in Lewisham. Link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/H69ZKLT

Attendance for this week

Class	Attendance	Class	Attendance
Reception A	89%	Year 3F	99%
Reception CO	98%	Year 4F	100%
Year 1LO	95%	Year 4C	96%
Year 1UB	95%	Year 5K	95%
Year 2A	91%	Year 5G	93%
Year 2M	97%	Year 6F	93%
Year 3T	94%	Year 6M	92%





















Our Lady of Lourdes parish

1st Holy Communion programme – The next meeting is on, Saturday 1st February. It is for the children only and they should meet in the church for a 10:00am start.

The Chorus of Our Lady of Lourdes - The Chorus rehearsals for the spring term continue at 8pm in the church on Monday 27th January. Several people showed an interest in joining the Chorus following the Christmas concert and carol singing in the pubs; it would be lovely to meet you again at the rehearsal along with anyone else who wants to come along. Of course, we also look forward to welcoming back all our present and any past members. For the spring term we always perform a major work and this year we shall be presenting Faure's Requiem, along with two or three other well-known and appropriate pieces. Please do not feel intimidated with such a grand sounding work if you have never sung in a choir before as we all learn together week by week in small sections. There are no auditions and no requirement to read or understand music; its more about gaining enjoyment from singing. Please save the date of Sunday 29th March at 4pm in the church for this performance.

Coffee morning after Sunday 9:00am Mass

Whether you attend the 9:00am Mass or turn up early for the 11:00am Mass on Sundays, please do come and in and join us in the church hall after the 9:00am Mass for tea, coffee, biscuits, squash and a chat.

The Friends of St Winifred's - PTA

BINGO NIGHT - Friday 7th February from 6pm

We look forward to welcoming all families in our school community to our first event this year. This annual event is a very popular one so you don't want to miss it!

As always the bar will be open and we'll have a variety of snacks available to buy.

We open the doors at 6pm and bingo will start at 6.15, make sure you have purchased your bingo books, drinks and snacks before bingo commences.

This will be a good one! We can't wait to see you all!

Poster link: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Bingo-Night.pdf

DONATIONS

We're asking for donations of unwanted Christmas presents and gifts for the Bingo Night. Your donations can be dropped off at the school office. Thank you!!

VALENTINE'S DAY CAKE SALE - Friday 14th February

Friday the 14th, last day before February half term we're having a cake sale.

Cakes will be handed out in classes and there will be an opportunity to buy cakes after school in the afternoon. We're looking for cake donations and we welcome volunteers to help selling cakes at school pick up from 3pm.

All the best,

The Friends of St Winifred's - PTA

All profit made goes towards furthering the education of our children and building a strong and inclusive school community

Have a really lovely weekend.

Margaret Hanrahan